PO BOX 616
RUMFORD, ME 04276

Greetings from the Chisholm Ski Club and Black Mountain

The Class B Alpine Championship is coming up very fast and we very excited to play host to this event.

Weather has certainly been a battle this year but we are read with a good charge of snow on the race
hill.

As you know, this is school vacation week and a very busy time at Black Mountain. As for tailgating, we
love seeing the spirit your team brings, but no tailgating is allowed in the base lodge or outside on either
side of the building. We encourage you to set up in the spillover parking lot located on the right side of
the base lodge. Please no tables can be reserved. We ask that all your gear be stored in the cubbies to
make room for everyone in the lodge. Our staff will remove any gear and food left unattended.

Please help us by making sure all of your coaches, athletes and parents are made aware of this so they
can plan accordingly. We really appreciate your help.

Coaches, unofficial results will be posted in the finish corral score board after each run. We will also
have live timing on the Chisholm web site during the event.

Bates College will be training on Thursday for the EISA Regional Cross-Country Championship so we will
have to move Thursdays awards behind the T bar building. This location is easy to access and is located
between the base lodge and the Competition Center. We will continue to make announcements for
awards time.

Best of luck to your Teams and ski fast.

Regards
Roger Arsenault

Race Chairman



